
From: Contact TPUC
To: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: FW: Docket #22-00087
Date: Thursday, March 2, 2023 7:24:36 AM

From: lynnec <l > 
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2023 12:03 PM
To: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket #22-00087

In regards to proposed rate increase (Superior Wastewater), I feel the $20/month increase is
unwarranted and too high an increase in a single year. Can you consider a gradual increase of
$5/month each over the next four years?

Thank you, 
George Nennstiel

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on March 2, 2023 at 7:25 a.m.
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